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NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS






NOTICE: A271

13 June 2003











THIRD SAFEX PAYMENT TO MEMBERS

IN RESPECT OF JSE / SAFEX OFFER

The initial cash consideration for the sale of the business of Safex and the Safex Fidelity Fund was made to members on 19 October 2001.  At that date we were advised to withhold an amount of 12.5% of the payment as a provision for possible secondary tax on companies (“STC”).  Confirmation was received from SARS that the STC was not payable and the members’ bank accounts were credited on 7 March 2003.

In terms of the offer R 44,806,062 was retained by the JSE, in an interest bearing Trust account, as contingency for identified possible liabilities. Certain of these contingencies have now been resolved and the JSE have released such amounts for payment to SAFEX members, and members’ bank accounts, as per details previously obtained, will be credited today. Payment of the remaining contingencies is likely to only be at the end of 2003.

Kindly refer to the attached schedule which sets out the calculation of the third payment for Financial and Agricultural seats.  The consideration for the fidelity fund differs for each member. Individual schedules making up members payments will be posted to members imminently.

As previously advised, individual members’ tax circumstances will be taken into account by SARS when they next assess such member.

Should you require any further particulars, I can be contacted on (27 82) 820 5372

Richard Crosby

CONSULTANT TO EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Executive Committee:  R F G Cadiz (Chairman), N M A Smith (Deputy Chairman),  K Keyser


